
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  

Currently, survivors of slavery in the UK face a ΨƭƻǘǘŜǊȅΩ ƻŦ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ, often struggling to 

access safe housing, counselling, or even basic financial subsistence, despite having a 

legal right to access such help. During recovery, severely exploited people are at serious 

risk of harm. Trafficking survivors face a higher risk of suicide attempts and physical 

health complications.  

 

 

Now, support would be even harder for survivors to  

access under Part 5 of the Nationality and Borders Bill. 

 

 

Under Part 5 of the Nationality and Borders Bill, many survivors will not receive support 

due to the creation of cold-hearted ΨǘǊŀǳƳŀ ŘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜǎΩ, which will penalise survivors who 

do not share details of their abuse Ψquickly enoughΩ (clauses 57 and 58). 

The Bill also includes concerning clauses which would see survivors subjected to greater 

risk of rejection earlier in their recovery journey (clause 59) and blocked from accessing 

help if they have a conviction of 12 months (clause 62).  
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